
Inspection and Correction of Records 
If a student wishes to challenge any part of a record, it may be done informally by addressing the issue with 
the administrator in charge of the record in question. If an agreement cannot be reached, the student should 
request a hearing with the Dean of the College. If the student still believes that his or her rights are being 
violated after following the above procedure, an investigation can be requested by the Review Board of the 
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act Office, U.S. Department of Education, 600 Independence Ave., SW, 
Washington, DC 20202. An investigation could lead to a hearing. 
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